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Subject Comment letters on OWMP 

Attached is the memo with responses to the comment letters on the OWMP. Cindy, I will provide you a 
signed hard-copy of it. Attached is also staffs recommendation on a change to the draft ordinance 
implementing the fee providing annual review but leaving the decision to modify the fee at the discretion of 
the Board. 
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